
Editor’s Comment:   

I studied the revised manuscript “Soil Water Conservation Methods Affected Growth of Sorghum 
Intercropped with Cowpea in Different Locations of Western Sudan”. The authors improved manuscript 
following the instructions of previous reviewers. I did not find any fundamental problems. Only some small 
formal mistakes (spacing in References) will be corrected during editorial work, I presume. I can 
recommend the manuscript for the publication. 
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